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UNIVERSITY PATENTS, INC.' 2777 SUMMER STREET· STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT 06905· (203) 325-2285

January 19, 1977

Dr. Seymour Perry
Assistant Secretary
National Institute of Health
Building One, Room 111
Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Dear Dr. Perry: .- :~~;.

PATENT BRANCH, OGe
DHEW

JAN 311977

In accordance with our telephone conversation on
Friday, January 14th, I am enclosing two draft proposals
which deal with the commercial transfer of University­
developed health-related technologies. Your inputs, as
to what ideas appear to be practic,al, in light of the
NIH's present overall objectives would be most welcome at
this stage of our proposal's development.

After you have had a chance to review the draft, per­
haps I, along with the proposal's three principal investi­
gators could meet with you and Norm Latker. We can discuss'
further our project's programs and their objectives while
addressing any questions you may have about the proposal.
According to my present plans, I will be in Washington on
February 1st, 2nd and 3rd. If one of these days would be
convenient for our meeting, please contact me so that I
can make the proper arrangements. If none of these days
are convenient, perhaps you could suggest some alternatives.

I would like to thank you for taking the time to review
the proposal, and will be looking forward to hearing from
you.

G
SincerelY yours,\ ' c:::=

~~~ ..~~
GEOR M. ADLER
Assi ~ nt to the President
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EnclosJ.a1"es
cc: vt:!.J. Latker
cc: L.W. Miles
cc: A.C. Moore
cc: B.V. Dean




